Waterbury Cemetery Commission
September 5, 2017 meeting
Steele Community Room — 4 PM
Present: John Woodruff, Betty Jones, Jack Carter, Bill Shepeluk
Minutes of August 1% meeting were approved.
Bill distributed financial statements and they were reviewed.

Hope Cemetery. James Woodman (Woody) has worked on restoring10 stones and is doing a
good job. We have paid him $1,350. More stones that need restoring have been marked by Jack
and Barb and he will continue on them. Town auditor is questioning whether contractors have
contracts. He will be asked to fill out a contract.

Maple Street Cemetery. A new water line has been installed. The gravel pit will be removed
by the end of the year. Road work still needs to be done.

Other business.

We should prioritize landscaping projects for 2018 so the Public Works/Highway Department
will have an idea of work that needs to be done in advance.

John will check on the Bassett stone ceremony in Johnson Cemetery.

Barb should give John the correct wording for the St Clair stone in Loomis Hill Cemetery.
Meeting adjourned at 5 PM

Next meeting — October 3™ —4 PM

Respectfully submitted, Jack Carter



